

Howe Public Schools
Plum and Railroad Street
P.O.Box 259
Howe, Oklahoma 74940
Central Office:918-658-3666
FAX: 918-658-2233
www.howeschools.org

Board of Education

Elvis Hall, President Kenny Barnhart, Vice-President Jerrod Johnson, Clerk Howard Sims, Member Dwayne Leatherwood, Member

Brooks Cawhorn High School Principal 918-658-3368 Scott L. Parks Superintendent 918-658-3666 Donna Morris Elementary Principal 918-658-3508

Dear Parents,

The Fall Carnival and Coronation will be held on Tuesday, October 11, 2022. The Carnival will be from 4:30 – 7:00 p.m. inside the rock wall area west of the High School, and the coronation will be held in the auditorium. Coronation times are as follows; 3YO - 2nd will be at 5:00 and 3rd - 8th grade will be at 6:00.

Raffle tickets for the King and Queen Contest will be distributed to students on <u>Tuesday September 13</u>, <u>2022</u>. The 3YO-8th grade will be divided into four divisions (3YO - PK, K - 2nd, 3rd - 5th and 6th - 8th).

** Raffle tickets are the only allowed activity for the King and Queen race. Other items or events can not be added to the sale of raffle tickets. No other means of fundraising are allowed.

If 3YO-8th students wish to participate in the King and Queen Contest for their grade, they must turn in all ticket money to the class sponsor/homeroom teacher or office by 8:00 am Monday October 3, 2022. The 3YO-8th student with the most tickets sold will be Queen or King of that grade. Classes may continue to sell tickets until 8:00 am Friday, October 7, 2022.

All money must be turned into homeroom teachers/sponsors or elementary office by <u>8:00 am on Monday October</u> <u>3, 2022</u> to count toward the King and Queen Contest. Class winners will be announced October 3, 2022. The division King and Queen winners will be announced at the Coronation on <u>October 11th, 2021 at the Fall Carnival.</u>

In order to participate in field trips and parties throughout the year, it is essential for each student to try and sell at least one book of tickets. That will be equivalent to \$10.00 per student. This money goes directly back to your child in one form or another.

Thank you for your support!